
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a PUBLIC
HEARING will be held on Tuesday, August 21,
2018, at 7:00 P.M. in the City Council Chambers
located on the Fourth Floor of the Municipal
Building, 427 Patton Street, Danville, Virginia.

At that time and place, residents and citizens
of the City may appear and be heard by the
Council on the proposed recommendations of
the Ambulance Committee that an ambulance
operator’s permit be granted to Lifecare
Medical Transports Inc. The current temporary
ambulance operator’s permit granted to
Lifecare Medical Transports, Inc., will expire
on September 12, 2018. The Ambulance
Committee voted to recommend to City Council
that a full-service ambulance operator’s permit
be granted to Lifecare Medical Transports, Inc.,
for a term of five years expiring on September 1,
2023.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk


